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Audience with members of the Alumni Association of the Kollegium Kalksberg of Vienna

This morning, the Holy Father Francis received in audience the members of the Alumni Association of the
“Kollegium Kalksburg”, Vienna, to whom he addressed the following words of greeting:

 

Greeting of the Holy Father

Dear members of the Alumni Association of the Kollegium Kalksberg, good morning and welcome!

In your school, the Kollegium Kalksburg, you have all experienced community life, and this experience continues
in the meetings of your association. Your pilgrimage to the Eternal City offers you the opportunity to renew your
bonds, in looking together towards Peter and his Successor, who has at heart the unity of the universal
community of the Church. May these days bring you spiritual fruits, so that you may be joyful witnesses of the
Gospel in your environments. God bless you and your families!


